
 

 

Welcome 

 

 
We are pleased to announce that the Saudi Society of Rheumatology (SSR) will be registering all its 
members – including fellows – to the Best of ACR Convergence 2020 Saudi Arabia program that will be 
held virtually on December 18th – 21st, 2020. 

Due to COVID19 pandemic, the American College of Rheumatology (ACR) Convergence 2020 conference 
was held as a virtual conference.  In order to address the high interest of our community to obtain recent 
international scientific updates and guidelines in all rheumatological diseases management, the SSR in 
collaboration with the ACR, has developed this educational program for the benefit of our local 
rheumatology community. 

We urge all our colleagues to register through the link below before December 15th to consolidate the 
participants list. 

http://bestofacr2020.com 

Finally, the SSR would like to thank Lilly, Pfizer, AbbVie, Novartis and Janssen for their partnership and 
valuable support of Best of ACR Convergence Saudi Arabia 2020 that will improve the capabilities and 
knowledge of our medical community. 

 

Dr. Hanan Al-Rayes 
President of Saudi Society of Rheumatology 
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